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From: James Brotchie
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: Renaming Casey Electorate to Barak
Date: Wednesday, 7 October 2020 10:11:08 PM

To Whom it may concern,
I support the submission suggestion for the renaming of the Casey Federal Electorate. The FEA
Executive have had this as a matter to submit to the AEC. The relevance of the name Casey is lost
in the mists of time. Baron Casey - a Governor General who lived in Berwick is the honoured one.
There is another very good reason to do this and that is for us not to be constantly mixed up with
the City of Casey.
We can have pride in the name of William Barak who was a leader, communicator, artist and
highly respected Elder of the Wurundjeri peoples. The name Barak has real relevance in this
area.
Kind Regards
James Brotchie
Labor member number 90738
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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